
Good morning

I’m writing to contribute to the local plan consultation.

The Barrowford Playing Fields are classed as a Protected Sports and Recreation Facility in
the Colne Neighbourhood Plan (item CNDP10/8 under Policy CNDP10).

However, in the Pendle local plan they are  part of the Site Allocations for Housebuilding - P083
and P111.

It is not appropriate to build houses on this site. It is an important local sport’s facility. It should
be classified in the Pendle plan in the same way as it is the Colne plan.

Houses should be built on brownfield sites.

Regards

Sally Sutcliffe


